
Christmas lights switched on
at Craigmillar

Choirs  from  Castleview  Primary  and  The
Venchie young people’s project performed
at a community event held in Craigmillar
last night.

Organised by Castle Rock Edinvar Housing Association, there
was a large turnout from local people who enjoyed songs from
the children’s choirs, a visit from Santa, festive stalls and
hot food provided by local charity Bridgend Farmhouse Café.

Everyone had a chance to contribute their ideas to the ongoing
community  consultation  to  decide  the  future  of  vacant
commercial space at Hay Avenue which belongs to the housing
association and may become a new community hub for the area. 
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See the proposal below.
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